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PRESIDENTS' MESSAGE:

February is upon us!

Our January 227 meeting included a total of 35 people. There were 25 Members and 10 Guests, who came to hear
James Dixon discuss the Architecture of Forest Hill. James is a superb speaker and presented us with a fresh look
at the architectural details throughout our neighborhood. An expert in different architectural styles found in Forest
Hill, James presented us with a new appreciation for the prominent shapes, windows, and materials used, in the
houses that we see every day.

There are many people to recognize for their part in making our gathering truly lovely. Thank you to Dena
Aslanian-Williams for hosting the meeting, setting everything up, and making all the arrangements to prepare for
the afternoon presentation. I would like to thank to the House Committee (Nancy Hagosian and Anna
Bolechowski) for arranging the floral arrangements and setting up the tea table. Thank you to the Host of the Tea,
Ingeborg McGlynn, and her team, Marcia Elias, Claudia Belshaw, Amy Hartman, and Amy Quirk. They provided
delectable tea sandwiches, fruit, cookies, cake, cheese, and lovely goodies. Gratitude as well, to anyone I may have
missed, because many people step in and help. It takes many hands to create a fun event, thank you!

We are looking forward to seeing everyone on President’s Day!

Ann Rieger-Matthews

Meetings at the Clubhouse

Monday, February 5 — Board and Standing Committee Chairs
11:00 AM  Hosted by Amy Hartman

Monday, February 19— General Meeting
1:00PM  Program: San Quentin and the Justice System
Presented by Claudia Belshaw
Chaired by Ann Rieger-Matthews
Refreshments Chaired by Ingeborg McGlynn
Bring your friends. Guest fee is $10 per person.
Refreshments will be served.

NOTES:

UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, March 18, 2024: Spring Community Service: Succulent Planting,

Monday, April 15, 2024: The DeYoung will present Fashioning San Francisco: A Century of Style.
Saturday, April 27, 2024: Spring Fling Returns. See attached flier.



